
 

  

SHIPPING AGENTS MEMO 

05-2022 
 

DATE:  19 May 2022          

SUBJECT:  Fremantle Ports - Administration building planned power outage on 21 May 2022 
 

All Shipping Agents are advised that due to maintenance requirements, an electrical power outage is 

currently being scheduled for 21 May 2022 for approximately 4 hours for the Fremantle Ports 

Administration building. 

In order to assist Fremantle Ports Scheduling Team to plan shipping movements, Agents are required to 

update VOYAGER latest by 20 May 2022 / 1200 hours. 

Vessel movements will not be scheduled during the power outage period. Please liaise with Fremantle 

Ports VTS regarding exact times on Friday - 20 May 2022 pm 

‘Voyager’ will not be accessible during this time. 

Appreciate your understanding and co-operation to ensure that all vessels are duly informed regarding 

the above operational interruption. 

 

Any queries regarding the above process must be submitted to the email address: 

harbourmaster@fremantleports.com.au  

 

 

____________________________ 

Capt. Savio Fernandes  

     Harbour Master  

mailto:harbourmaster@fremantleports.com.au

